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November 16, 2018 
 

NOTICE TO EMERGENCY SERVICES 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Emergency Culvert Replacements 
Regional Road 20 (Hwy 20) 

Between Boyle Road and Gee Road 
In the Township of West Lincoln 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE  

November 26 to November 30, 2018 
 
Motorists and the general public are hereby advised that Regional Road 20 (Highway 20) 
between Boyle Road and Gee Road will be closed to through traffic beginning 7:00 a.m. 
November 26 to 5:00 p.m. November 30, 2018. 
 
The road closure is necessary for replacement of culverts. 
 
Both local residents and emergency services will only have access from either Regional 
Road 24 (Victoria Avenue) or Regional Road 27 (Wellandport Road). No through traffic will 
be permitted. 
 
A detour route will be posted along Regional Road 24 (Victoria Avenue) to Regional Road 
63 (Canborough Road) to Regional Road 27 (Wellandport Road)  
 
Any inquiries concerning this closure may be directed to Derek McGaghey, Manager 
Transportation Ops & Tech, Niagara Region at 905-980-6000, extension 3412. 
 
Your co-operation and patience during this period of inconvenience will be appreciated. 
 
 
Ron Tripp, P. Eng. 
Commissioner of Public Works 
Niagara Region 
 
 


